
 

   

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The Bay Area Air Quality Management District thanks you for your 

interest in the Refinery Emissions Reduction Strategy. 

Please check back here again to find the related workshop reports 

and draft rules. These documents will be available for review by 

September 2, 2015 at http://www.baaqmd.gov/ruleworkshops. 

The documents will be available at least 30-days prior to the close 

of the public comment period on Friday, October 2, 2015. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New Proposed Rules: 

 

 

Refinery Emissions Reduction Strategy 

Workshop Reports  

Available for Review by September 2, 2015 

 

Para asistencia en español, llame al 415‐749‐4609.  如需华语服务，请致电 415‐749‐4609. 

Para sa tulong sa Tagalog, tumawag sa 415‐749‐4609. 
The Air District is the regional agency responsible for protecting air quality in the nine-county Bay Area. 

http://www.baaqmd.gov/ruleworkshops

